Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

From:

Justin Nickels

Sent:

Thursday, September 14, 2017 10:20 AM

To:

Deborah Neuser, Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

Subject:

FW: Attention Mayor Nickels

Please add this "resume" to the council agenda under appointments.

Thanks.

From: Ted Zigmunt [mailto:tzigmunt@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, August 21, 2017 4:33 PM

To: Mayor Nickels

Subject: Attention Mayor Nickels

Attn: Honorable Mayor Nickels

Dear Mayor Nickles,

As a person who has enjoyed public service and a citizen of the City of Manitowoc this past year, I would be interested in serving on the city's Police and Fire Commission if a position would become available. I feel my past experience as a member of the Wisconsin Assembly (2009-2011), the Manitowoc County Board 1996-2000 as a resident of the city of Manitowoc and again from 2006-2009 as a resident of Francis Creek . I also served as President of the Village of Francis Creek 2004-2016, have completed the Citizens Academy course and was a member of the Francis Creek Volunteer Fire Department.

I would truly appreciate consideration by you and the Manitowoc City Council should and opening occur.

Best wishes,

Ted Zigmunt 2240 S. 42nd St. Apt 102 Manitowoc, WI. 54220

Cell 920-323-6913